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Dear Sirs
 
In response to the Examining Authority's Second Written Questions, in particular Q2.6.3 I can respond
as follows:
 
As of the 28th June 2023 a full planning application has not been submitted by the developer, however a
Pre-planning application and Environmental Impact Assessment have been submitted to Cheshire West
& Chester Council planning department.
 
The references are as follows:
 

EIA Screening-22/04248/SCR
Pre-App- 23/01234

 
Both matters are ongoing.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss the matter further.
 

Jonathan Bell MRICS FAAV
Associate Director
 

 
 

 

Rostons Limited
West View House, Whitchurch Road, Hatton Heath, Chester CH3 9AU

Registered in England No 05202193 / Regulated by RICS
 
This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only & may contain privileged
information. If you are not one of the intended recipients please notify the sender immediately
and destroy this email. You must not disclose, copy or take any action in reliance of this
transmission. Any opinions stated in this message are not necessarily those of Rostons Ltd. Every
effort has been made to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from viruses however
it is your responsibility to carry out all necessary virus and security checks on incoming
messages. Rostons Ltd accepts no liability in respect of viruses or computer problems
experienced.
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